
J .. etlincs Flyfng Your Way 

July 21, 2016 

Doctor Gabor Lukacs 
Air Passenger Rights 
Halifax, NS 

VIA EMAIL 

Dear Dr. Lukacs, 

On behalf of the Jetlines team, I would like to thank you for supporting Jetlines' letter of 
exemption to raise the foreign ownership in Canada from 25% to 49%. 

The letter which you addressed outlining the details of your support for Jetlines' exemption, 
keeping in mind that this was in the 'public's best interest', was indeed most impressive and 
appreciated. 

Jetlines is committed to starting a true ULCC airline in Canada, with full financial fitness that will 
consistently provide lower air fares serving the public across Canada, from coast to coast. 

We look forward to a further working relationship with you to help develop Jetlines Passenger 
Bill of Rights 

Thank you! 

Canada Jetlines Ltd. 


